
Outwinter with Bale Grazing to
Improve Soil Health & Fertility

The Wallace Center Pasture Project will host a demonstration of bale
grazing being implemented on a local farm. Discussion will include layout
and design, cattle movement, financial benefits, and animal health.

Bale Grazing can Help:
• Reduce labor and equipment costs
• Add nutrients where you want them
• Improve soil health & water quality

February 17th

10-Noon
S1874 Nestingen Rd.

Westby, WI 54667

Grilled Lunch provided!

For more info or to RSVP,

please contact John Delaney at

608-637-3615 or

john@valleystewardshipnetwork.org

Registration Deadline:

February 14th


